
1 December 2011          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re: Representation at LOW Water Quality Forum – March, 2012 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That authorization be hereby given for Councillor Ron Lunny to attend the 2012 Lake of 
the Woods Water Quality Forum taking place in International Falls, MN, March 7 and 8, 

2012; and further 
 

That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be 
hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
The Annual International Lake of the Woods Water Quality Forum is scheduled to take 

place in International Falls, MN March 7 and 8,2012 and Councillor Ron Lunny has 
indicated an interest in attending as Kenora’s representative. 
 

The Forum is a professional symposium centred around research and management 
activities related to the Lake of the Woods and Rainy River Basin.  The Early-Bird rate 
for the session ends February 10 ($40) and arrangements should be made to register 

Councillor Lunny for the session. 
 

Budget: 
Council’s Budget 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
No notice requirements. 

 
 

 


